
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Catherine McNicollCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 8/24/2017 10:56:14 AM
Subject: Fw: follow-up

Your ball
 

Sent using OWA for iPhone 

From: Brandon Peck 
Sent: Thursday, August 24, 2017 10:41:04 AM
 
To: Catherine McNicoll; Danny Varat
 
Cc: Sarah Beth Harkless; Jeremy Sigmon; Jennifer Gunby
 
Subject: follow-up 
 
Catherine & Danny,

Hope you are doing well and enjoying your summer. Lots going on energy-wise in SC from what we 
can tell. While much of this is focused on supply, we wanted top share some encouraging and 
positive information on the demand side of the equation.

Attached please find materials on LEED that may be of economic interest. Good resources here on 
the market and specifically the market within South Carolina.

While LEED is a significant part of USGBC, our core focus (above all else) is the true advancement of 
building efficiency and therefore reduction in OpEx through technology and systems installations.

We look forward to hearing back from you and being a resource as appropriate.

Thanks, Catherine

Brandon Peck

Director

Flywheel Government Solutions
Washington, DC
Ph. 617.922.9219
brandon@flywheelgs.com

 
Accelerating Public-Private Partnerships
 
Confidentiality Notice:   This electronic message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s)
 and may contain confidential and/or privileged information.  Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure or distribution is 
prohibited.  If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender via telephone, facsimile, or reply e-mail and 
destroy all copies of the original message, including any attachments.
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